
Region VI  
 
Region VI is beginning to participate and communicate more.  VVA is 
getting involved and supporting their respective AVVA chapter 
members.  I am very happy about this and hope this continues. 
 
There will not be a Region VI meeting this year but I am looking 
forward to the convention and hope to have a good representation 
from Region VI. 
 
Fran Davis, Region VI Director 
avvafran@aol.com 
	


